TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

Working with the youth of the mahalla is one of our important
tasks

In the Republic of Uzbekistan, the youth issue has been raised to the level of state policy. This issue is
under constant control of the President. The team of the Faculty of Water Management and Organization
has been closely cooperating with Shakhrisabz mahalla of Mirzo-Ulugbek district of Tashkent city for the
last 3 years. In order to organize systematic work with youth on April 20, 2021 there was conducted
conversation with makhalla's chairman and agreed initial works. Faculty activists noted the importance of
this task for the staff of the faculty and expressed their willingness to hold a number of activities in the
mahalla.
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